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Rosenberg Corey

From: Madeline Kozloff <madeline.kozloff@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:38 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

I urge you to vote yes on HB 2004. Oregon renters are suffering right now, and not just in Portland. Cities and 
towns need the ability to set their own policy to match their own circumstances. No-cause evictions are ruining 
lives for no good reason. We are watching and we will remember. 
 
I am Madeline Kozloff and I live in Multnomah Village in Sw Portland.  


